Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC
Appointment of CEO of "ANTENNA HUNGARIA" Zrt.

4iG PLC (“4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the capital market, that based on the decision of the
board of directors of "ANTENNA HUNGARIA" Magyar Mdlsorszéré és Radidhirkozlési Zartkorlen
MU(ikod8 Részvénytarsasag (registered office: 1119 Budapest, Petzval Jozsef u. 31-33.; company
registration number: 01-10-042190; tax number: 10834730-2-44; “Company”), Gydongyvér Papp-Gerlei,

former deputy CEO, will take over the position of CEO of the Company, from the resigning CEO, Laszlo
Blénessy as of 1°t of March.

The previously published extraordinary announcement on the resignation of Laszld Blénessy is available
at the following link:

https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC -
On the resignation and appointment of executive officers 129017553
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4iG PLC

4iG PLC

Mailing address: H-1013 Budapest, Krisztina korut 39.
Phone: +36 1270 7600

Fax: +36 1 2707679

Email: IR@4ig.hu

Internet: www.4ig.hu


http://www.4ig.hu/
https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary_Announcement_of_4iG_PLC_-_On_the_resignation_and_appointment_of_executive_officers_129017553
https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary_Announcement_of_4iG_PLC_-_On_the_resignation_and_appointment_of_executive_officers_129017553

